
Dear Patients and Families,

Our practice will be closed from March 26th to April 17th 

due to renovation work.

During this time, we will be carrying out modernization measures as well as
personnel changes. We will still be available via email. Information about

substitute practices can be found on our website: 

www.kinderaerzte-am-dom.de. 

After 27 years, Dr Ute Schwitalla and Dr Gunther Gosch will be passing the
management of the ‘Kinderarztpraxis am Domplatz’ to a younger generation.

Starting in April 2025, the practice will continue under the new name 

‘Kinderärzte am Dom’, 

led by Mrs Lisa Klug and Dr Diana Straubel.

Dr Gosch will continue to offer ultrasound consultations.

 Dr Schwitalla will continue her work in the MVZ at Magdeburg University
Hospital, Leipziger Str. 44, 39120 Magdeburg.

The doctors Dipl.-Med. Lehmann and Mrs Dusel will remain part of the practice
team.

We look forward to these new challenges and sincerely 

thank you for your trust.
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